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4 T COPY LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
Ay L} STTANGHAT .

LONDON . 25th October, 1946.

- The Secretary,

Dear sir,
8.8. "TA-WEI" and " TA-LUN"

With reference to your letter dateq 18th Sept.,
1946 regarding the proposed geographical limits for trading
of the above as bassenger cargo vessels fo assignment of
Freeboard. I have been informed that the overnment
are considering handing the craft over to the Chinese Havy.

However, this has not been settled as yet, and I shall
advise you on the outcome of their deliberation when -

I receive this information,
Yours faithfully,
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